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My dear Dr. Waddell,

fi.
K

Let me acknowledge your, 

letter of April 14th, with reference to Mr* 

eaaman, who wishes to teach 

ing In a university.

structural engineer- 

I am afraid that owing to 

present conditions whl<& preclude any expansion 

of our ptaftfçtthere 1s no possible chance of a

vacancy here. I am sending your letter on, 

however, to Dean Erne et Brown, for future re­

ference cr in case he has any enquiries for 

a man of Kr. Wessman1 a qualifications.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.
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